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MEDIA RELEASE 
 
30 June 2022 
 
KWAZULU-NATAL DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORT TO LAUNCH A R80 
MILLION ROAD IMPROVEMENT PROJECT TO REPOSITION KOKSTAD 
TOWN POST DEVASTING FLOODS IN THE PROVINCE 
 
As part of the provincial government’s effort to restore infrastructure that was 
ravaged by floods, the KwaZulu-Natal Department of Transport will launch an R80 
million road rehabilitation programme in the town of Kokstad. 
 
The route is a strategic economic corridor that connects the town of Kokstad to 
other strategic economic hubs in the neighbouring provinces. The road will also 
serve as an essential link between the Kingdom of Lesotho and KwaZulu-Natal 
which is vital for regional development. 
 
The programme will commence with the inspection of progress in the construction 
of the multimillion-rand upgrade of the N2 Kokstad intersection. 
 
Details for the programme: 
Date:02 July 2022 
Venue:Riverview Stadium – Kokstad 
Time:09h00 
 
Ends./ 
 
Members of the media are invited to attend. 
 


